OFFICE OF THE RELIEF COMMISSIONER/DG PDMA
GOVERNMENT OF BALOCHISTAN

Dated

To,

Water, Environment & Sanitation Society (WESS)

112-A, 25" Lane, Main Commercial Area, Jinnah Town, Quetta.
Tel: (92-81) 2863826, 2863827 Fax (92-81) 2863828

Email: wessqgta.ptcl.net

Subject: TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

On behalf of Provincial Disaster Management Authority (PDMA), it gives me an immense pleasure to write
this letter of recommendation in favour of WESS. Water, Environment and sanitation Society (WESS a non-
for-profit NGO based in Quetta) has been partnering with PDMA in the province of Balochistan, Pakistan since
2010 in different emergency response project. WESS has successfully implemented various emergency
response/rehabilitation/ recovery projects in different disasters including flood, earthquake, drought and
winterization in Balochistan. Beside WESS currently is a valuable partner of PDMA for capacity and institutional
strengthening in developing DMIS, various online modules and capacity building of staff.

WESS has significantly contributed in decreasing the exposure of disaster affected communities through
developing measure to address initial impact, as well as post-disaster, recovery needs and other phases of
disaster management.

As a grassroot organization with enough organizational strengths at institutional and communities’ level, it
always makes endeavours to reach first on the scene of a disaster. WESS is capable of going the last mile in
reaching out the vulnerable communities and preparing them for disaster to life- saving assistance.

Keeping in view WESS perfaormance, there would be hardly any exaggeration in stating the WESS in highly

suitable for partnership building should any Development organization wishes to partner with an organization
attaching professional attributes.

| wish WESS the best of luck for its future endeavours.

Sincerely,

=

Imran Khan Zarkoon
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T
Director General

Provincial Disaster Mahagement Authority (PDMA), Balochistan



